
 

      

 

 

NOTICE OF REVIEW OF POLLING DISTRICT AND POLLING 

PLACES 

 
 In accordance with the requirements of Section 18C of the Representation of the 

People Act 1983 (as amended by Section 17 of the Electoral Registration and 

Administration Act 2013), notice is hereby given that City of York Council shall 

undertake a review of UK Parliamentary polling districts and polling places within the 

City of York Council area.. 

Details of the current arrangements can be viewed at the Elections Office, and on 
the Council’s website, www.york.gov.uk/elections 
 
If you would like to make comments, or have any questions, please contact the 
Electoral Services by 31 October at the latest. 
 
All proposals and comments will be available for inspection at the Elections Office on 
completion of the process, and will be published at the conclusion of the review. 
 
It is intended to complete the review by the 30 November so any changes are 
reflected in a revised register to be published by 1December 2019. 
 

Deputy Returning Officer 

City of York Council 

2 September 2019 

 

 

You can contact Electoral Services in the following ways 

 

Telephone : 01904 551007 

Email : polling.stations@york.gov.uk 

In person : West Offices, Station Rise, York. YO1 6GA (Monday to Friday 8.30am to 

5pm) 


